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Dear Professor:

On September 11th, 2001, three of the worst structural failures in modemn history took place
when towers 1, 2, and 7 of the World Trade Center complex suffered rapid and complete
destruction. With the exception of building demolitions, never before had we witnessed the total
dismemberment of a tall steel-frame structure. Fire and structural damage from airplane impacts
were blamed for the destruction of the Twin Towers, while fire alone was blamed for the
destruction of the 47-story World Trade Center Building 7.

Today, | represent more than 2,300 licensed architects and engineers who are calling for a new
investigation. In our professional judgment, overwhelming scientific evidence indicates that the
destruction of these three skyscrapers was not adequately explained by the official theories put
forth in the 2005 and 2008 reports issued by the National Institute of Standards and Technology
(NIST). Instead, the evidence points to the troubling conclusion that pre-placed explosives were
used to bring about their destruction.

Enclosed you will find a brief article published by Architects & Engineers for 9/11 Truth outlining
the evidence for the controlled demolition of WTC 1, 2, and 7, as well as a companion CD

“containing videos and articles that examine the evidence in more detail. We hope you will find
these materials informative and compelling. We have also enclosed the DVD 9/11: Explosive
Evidence — Experts Speak Out, which features 43 technical and building professionals,
including high-rise architects, structural engineers, metallurgist, chemists, physicists and
controlled demoilition experts.

After you review these materials, we invite you to visit our website www.AE911Truth.org, where
you may join the more than 2,300 concerned architects and engineers who have signed our
petition. We also urge you to discuss this critical issue with your colleagues and students, so
that more technical professionals may become aware of it and join the call for a new
investigation.

Please do not hesitate to contact us. We are eager to answer any questions you may have and
to work together with you to share this important information.

Sincerely,

Richard Gage, AlA, Architect
Founder / Architects and Engineers for 9/11 Truth
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